
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: 
Lil’ Iguana’s Children’s Safety Foundation 
Email: info@liliguanausa.org 
Website: www.liliguanausa.org/kindnessday 

 
 
 
Lil’ Iguana’s Kindness Day Returns to Manchester on August 10, 2025 
A Day of Music, Baseball & Teaching Kids How Easy It Is to Be Kind! 
 
Manchester, NH — Lil’ Iguana’s Children’s Safety Foundation and NH Fisher Cats are proud 
to announce the return of Kindness Day, taking place at Delta Dental Stadium in Manchester, 
NH on Sunday, August 10, 2025. This family-friendly celebration will highlight the importance 
of kindness, inclusion, and safety through music, education, and community fun, kicking off with 
a can’t-miss concert and culminating in an exciting professional baseball game! 
 
The day starts at high noon with a special pregame concert by JSTJR, Insomniac Record Label 
recording artist, who will perform an intimate set followed by a meet and greet with fans. 
Immediately following the concert, stick around as the Toronto Blue Jays Double-A affiliate 
New Hampshire Fisher Cats take on the Philadelphia Phillies Reading Fightin’ Phils, with first 
pitch at 1:30 PM. 
 
The first 1,000 guests to arrive will receive a free “It’s Easy to Be Kind” collectible silicone 
wristband, a fun reminder for kids and families to spread kindness every day. 
 
Throughout the game, fans can expect: 

• Exciting giveaways and prize opportunities 
• Kiwanis Clubs distributing free books on the concourse 
• Fun Kindness Day activities and a family-friendly atmosphere 
• A 50/50 raffle benefitting both the Fisher Cats Foundation and the Lil’ Iguana’s 

Children’s Safety Foundation (please note: raffle accepts credit cards only) 
 

Lil’ Iguana’s Kindness Day is part of the foundation’s mission to teach young children essential 
safety and life skills, including kindness, respect, and inclusion, through interactive tools, 
music, and events. This unique partnership with the MiLB Fisher Cats brings that mission to life 
for the entire community in a fun and meaningful way. 
 
Tickets for the concert and game are available now at: https://www.gofevo.com/event/Liliguana810  
 
So mark your calendar, gather the family, and join us on August 10th for an unforgettable day 
of kindness, music, baseball, and community spirit. 
 

 
About Lil’ Iguana’s Children’s Safety Foundation: 
The Lil' Iguana's Children’s Safety Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization that empowers children ages 2–10 with the tools they need to make 
safe, healthy, and kind decisions. Through engaging music, educational products, 
live performances, and digital resources, the foundation has reached over 4 
million families and educators nationwide. 
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